
Orem Elementary 
School Community Council 
Tuesday, April 11, 2017 
10:00 a.m., Room 102 

 
 

Welcome: Peter Christensen 
 
Attending: Peter Christensen, Sharon Faragher, Laura Giles, Anna Steadman, Andrea Park,  
Jennie Griffith, Teresa Whitehead 
 
Norms 

• Stay focused on SIP	
• Stay positive	
• Be Respectful	
• Build Consensus	

	
Business 

Celebrations:  
Hope Squad is going well.  It started in Utah and now is in several states.  Hope Squad 
came and filmed our students and put a video together to show the other schools about 
the program. 
We have a few students who have really benefited from the students helping each other. 
 

Teacher Presentations 
First Grade – Griffith, Conover - Thank you for the collaboration time.  We were able to 
accomplish the following: 
Work on Wonders – Charts, assessments, wonder sheets, helped us become more familiar 
with the Wonders units, integrated Wonders in the science, writing and arts. 
Anchor Charts  
Dibels scores discussion– find available appts, implement the binder the District Coach 
provided. 

 
-Third Grade - Saunders/Mitchell: Thank you for being able to have this collaboration 
time so we could do the following: 
Develop intervention strategies 
Create and implemented intervention plan 
Adjust Language Arts 
Adjust math pacing guide 
Develop small group plan for wonders 
Entered Language Arts and Math scores  



Created and established assessments aligned with Sage Testing  
Discussed and determined correlation of assessment skills for Sage Testing 
Developed an implementation plan to introduce all of 3rd grade to Utah compose. 
Formalized math assessments for standardized core math skill/essential from Go Math. 
 
SCC Goals for next year 
Lower grades: 85% efficient measured by Dibels 
Upper grade: 80% essential standards 
For  students who can’t obtain the percentage we would like to see improvement by 25% 
 

Proposals:  
Summer Collaboration days for next year 41 days funded by the District, we would like to 
write in the budget for next year $7,000.00 for SCC to help with summer collaboration.  
This will be paid out in October of 2017. 
 

Other Business: 
Standard base report cards were discussed in the CTL meeting.  We will gradually do a 
transition next year so in 2017-18 school year we will be on Standard Base. 
 
Andrea Park will compile next years SCC budget.  An e-mail will go out tomorrow with the 
details to all SCC members.  Please watch for this in your email, you will need to vote on it 
and return it to Mrs. Park. 

 
An Email will be going out today for nominations for SCC committee.  A ballot will be 
available to all student guardians via e-mail (hard copies available in the office).  
Nominations will be due April 25.  An additional email will go out for the voting.  Voting 
will close May 9. 

 
Our Next Meeting: Tuesday, May 16 @ 10:00 am  

 
School Improvement Plan Goal: Eighty percent of students in grades kindergarten through third 
will reach benchmark in reading, based on the DIBELS assessment, by the end of the year. 	
 
 


